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The University of Georgia I Office of the Vice President for Research / Boyd Graduate Studies Research Center

Athens, Georgia 30602

July 23, 1979

Mr. Howard W. Bremer
Patent Counsel
Wisconsin Alumni Research Foundation
614 North Walnut Street
Madison, Wisconsin 53705

Dear Howard:

(404) 542-3360

The Trustees Meeting was well attended and a lot was
accomplished, thanks to your leadership. We are all indebted
to you for the work you are doing on our behalf.

I talked with Jay Wilson at Georgia Tech today. He says
his SUPA membership application is being processed and I am
sure he will be an asset to the organization. He promised to
review action taken at Tech on S. 4l4/H. R. 2414 and will be sure
that they contact all of our Congressmen.

A copy of my letter to the Georgia Congressmen is enclosed
for your review. I will welcome a reminder of points I should
have covered and didn't or suggestions to improve things I
mentioned. As soon as I receive a marked-up copy of the bill
from you I will get it out to the other universities in the area
for their information.

Again, the meeting was most helpful. Best personal regards.

Sincerely,

O~~
William O. Burke
Assistant Vice President

for Research
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Encl.
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